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10 November 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Friday, 17 November during the Year 9 Assembly, the Bedfordshire Police will be 
talking to our students about the seriousness of knife crime.  The BBC will also be present, 
recording a feature from the assembly.  It may well be that your child will be filmed as part 
of the audience. 
 
If you DO NOT wish you your child to be filmed as part of a BBC feature, which will be 
screened, please click here.  Please be aware that your child will not then be able to be a 
part of the assembly and will, unfortunately, miss the presentation.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr W Atkinson 

Assistant Head Teacher 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/mdNXkS58y8

